From: Lloyd Hill

To: Pete Walter

Cc: Dan Fowler (danf@abernethycenter.com); Robin Chard; Anders Otterlei; 13647 Abernethy Place; 15708 Oregon
City Hampton Inn & Suites

Subject: Two Rivers Neighborhood Association - Letter regarding Neighborhood Meeting January 25, 2017

Date: Monday, July 31, 2017 11:52:25 AM

Attachments: 20170424151541-signed.pdf

Pete,

Per your request, here is a letter from Bryon Boyce, the chair of the Two Rivers Neighborhood
Association.

Best Regards,

Lloyd W. Hill ATA

From: Dan Fowler [mailto:DanF@abernethycenter.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 2:17 PM

To: Lloyd Hill; Robin Chard

Cc: Alkesh Patel; 'Michael C. Robinson (mrobinson@perkinscoie.com)’
Subject: FW: Hotel Approval

Attached is the letter of support from the neighborhood association we are located.

Dan

From: Bryon Boyce [mailto:bryony@birdlink.net]
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 4:17 PM

To: Mark Foley <Markf@fandfstructures.com>
Subject: Re: Hotel Approval

Bryon Boyce
503-655-4457
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Two Rivers HOA
Re: Development of Abernethy Place, Washington Street

On January 25, 2017 at 7 pm the Two Rivers HOA met at the Verdict to hold a specially scheduled
meeting. In attendance: Bryon Boyce - Chairman

Mark Foley - Hackett House Hospitality group

Lloyd Hill - Lloyd Hill Architects

The topic of our meeting was to receive a presentation by Lloyd Hill on the proposed development on
Washington Street north of 17th Street. This development consists of a 100-unit Hampton Inn Hotel,
and a 130-unit mixed use commercial/apartment complex.

Items of discussion:

- layout

- size and height

- flood plain issues

- how the Hackett House relates to the project

Since this meeting, [ have discussed the project with other committee members. We appreciate the
information that was presented, and feel that the development is appropriate for the neighborhood.

Respectfully submitted,

Bryon Boyce
Two Rivers HOA Chair






